
September 23, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am excited to be a part of the Rowland Hall basketball program and ready to start the 2022-2023 

season!   

  

If this is your first year in the program, welcome!   

 

You will be receiving an email from Pam Stone, Administrative Assistant to the Director of Athletics, 

outlining Aktivate (formerly known as Register My Athlete), and paperwork requirements for 

participation in the program, so please take care of those requirements prior to November 1. 

 

Finally, there are some personal costs involved with participation in the program.  Players are 

required to wear proper basketball shoes. We would also like players to order a “Spirit Pack” that will 

include a team T-shirt, sweatpants, and sweatshirt that they will wear to away games.  Information 

about ordering that “Spirit Pack” will be sent out later this month.  In addition to this purchase, 

incoming players to the program will be asked to purchase a package that includes a practice jersey 

and practice shorts. The order form for these items will come home with players as soon as practices 

begin. 

 

I look forward to meeting you and to discussing the specifics of the upcoming season at the 

mandatory Parent Meeting on Wednesday, November 2 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom.  We will cover 

many vital issues including coaching philosophy, disclosure items, travel schedules, and more.   

The link for the meeting is below.  I will also send out an email reminder closer to the meeting 

date. 

 

 

Topic: Zack Alvidrez's Zoom Meeting 

Time: Nov 2, 2022 07:00 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://rowlandhall.zoom.us/j/9928404443?pwd=cVgvV2Q1NFljZnF0NW5ld05HbURHUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 992 840 4443 

Passcode: 522122 

 

 

 

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please feel free to call, text, or email.  Again, I am 

very excited to be a part of Rowland Hall basketball and look forward to a great season. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Zack Alvidrez 

Head Boys Basketball Coach 

801-970-0363 

zackalvidrez@rowlandhall.org 
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